
Stansted Model Flying Club 
Minutes of Meeting Held 5th August 2019 

At the Patch 

 Mark Moulds opened the meeting by thanking every one for there attendance. 

 He went on to say that a page would be put up on the web site for  members/juniors who want some 

 tuition n lying. To fill their details in.  

 This info could then be passed on to members who are prepared teach, so arrangements can be made to 

 meet  up   for lessons. 

 Any member who would like to support this initiative  can they please pass there details to Tony who 

 will compile a list. 

 The training  would be recognised by Stansted MFC and accredited to the individual as being able to fly 

 unsupervised. Any member who feels an extra  bit of tuition would assist thm in there flying skills  is 

 also very welcome. 

AOB 

 Tony informed the members present  that the Constitution is now complete.  A number of members 

 made  contributions towards honing the document.  Their input was very valuable. 

 Details of an Extraordinary General Meeting will follow in an e mail outlining the details of the EGM 

Event 

The Family Day planning is well under way. Lets hope for some fine weather. 

There will be normal flying during the day. 

So brush off some of the dust and lets see a good show of models 

BBQ 

Hot dogs Burgers Coleslaw  

If you would like to bring anything specific  for the BBQ for yourself our Chef  

would be only to pleased to cook  for you. 

 

There will be a Flight Sim available so you can test your skills at flying a variety of aircraft 

 

Toilet facilities will be available. 

 

Family Day 

August 17th 

Present:  

14 Members 

1 Junior 

1 Guest (parent) 

Agenda: 

 Training 

AOB 

Apologies received 

Roy Spence 

Gary Baldacchin Jr donated to the Club all his late fathers  models etc: These were presented to 

the members who helped themselves to various items. Donations  were made to Club funds and 

these will contribute towards a gas BBQ for the Club. A number of the  planes will fly again, a 

fitting memory of Gary . 

The Club will send a letter of thanks for the donation. To Gary 

The meeting closed at Approx 18:00hrs.  

The next CLUB meeting will be: 

2nd September 2019 


